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Dear Allamuchy Families and Community, 

 

We are very pleased with the overall teamwork between the Staff, Students, and Parents. We realize this is 

NOT easy for anyone and things continue to change daily.  

 

Governor Murphy’s Executive Order regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak remains in effect. 

The District closure will stay in place until we are given direction by the Governor’s Office. 

 

We have developed a plan for the delivery of instruction for an extended closure. We have attached the 

schedule moving forward, through Friday, May 1st 2020. Just a few reminders as we continue to work 

through this public situation: 

 There will be no virtual learning during Spring Break April 10th – April 20th. 

 New Jersey students will not participate in the NJSLA this year.  

 We understand things are changing daily, if your family circumstances are altered in any way and we 

can help, please reach out to us.   

 I am certain that I don’t have to remind everyone: during these uncertain times, we ask that you continue 

to practice safe social distancing and all other recommendations established by government officials.  

 

Please contact your teachers and building administrators via email should you have any questions or need 

anything.  

 

We THANK the whole community for the continued support and understanding as we navigate the days 

ahead. Everyone continues to do the best that they can and we are grateful to the entire Allamuchy 

Community.  

 

Please remember to take a break from time to time, everyone needs it. On behalf of the Allamuchy Board of 

Education, stay safe and be well. 

 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

 

Joseph E. Flynn  

Superintendent 


